

The GILEAD Campaign is thankful that your congregation is a collaborating partner for supporting and equipping all congregations in the Diocese of Iowa.

Your gift will help fund local needs.



"What might we envision if we begin by asking what we are called to do and why, and for the time being, set aside worries about how we would get it done?... What can we imagine for the church when it commits to growing leadership and engaging discipleship? What can we build through the action and devotion that grow out of realizing this commitment?"

— Lauren Lyon, Rector, Trinity Episcopal Church, Iowa City

## **Local Needs**

- Each member is allowed to designate a percentage of their gift to support the diocesan GILEAD Campaign and a percentage to support local needs at your congregation.
- The funds designated for local use will be used for local needs identified by the vestry with input from members.
- Some examples from around the diocese include:
  - Coffee House
  - Capital Building Projects
  - Christian Formation

ON PENTECOST 2019, JUNE 9TH, you are invited to make more resources available to congregations across the state and globally in the form of a diocesan community fund called GILEAD, a campaign to raise \$5 million by making a three year pledge of 3% of your income each year for the next three years.